
 

 

DATES 

 

April 
27th Full Governing Board 
meeting 5pm 
28th Reception parents 
learning diary session 
2.30pm 
 
 

May 
2nd Bank holiday – school 
closed 
5th Nursery Reading Café 
from 2pm. All welcome. 
6th Admissions panel 9am 
9th SATS week for Y6 
13th Day 4 Change 
19th Class and team 
photographs 
21st Discothon, White 
River Place. 
 
30th May – 3rd  June Half 
term 
 
June 
6th School closed INSET 
day 
8th Performing Arts 
rehearsal at Carclaze 
9th Sports Day 
13th Reserve Sports Day 
Walk to School Week 
22nd Open Afternoon 
from 2.15pm. 
28th Hall for Cornwall 
Performance 
29th  Porthpean Trip 
Y3/4 begins 
 
July  
4th Y5/6 Porthpean trip 
begins 
6th Full Governing Board 
meeting 5pm. 
8th Summer Fayre 
18th Y2 Roseland trip 
begins  
22nd Last day of term. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                     22nd April 2016                                                                                                                                      
STAR LEARNERS 
This week’s Star Learners are Chloe, Aston, Lauren, Max, Libby, Alfie, Callie, 
Brandon and Mia. Thank you for your commitment and determination to be 
successful learners. 
 

OPENING CEREMONY 
The official opening ceremony of the 
new playground took place this 
morning. The ribbon was cut by Jon 

Cleave, Hannah and Jamie (our eldest 
and youngest pupils in school today).  
 
E SAFETY NEWSLETTER 
Attached is the latest E-safety newsletter for your information.  
 

CHILDREN’S UNIVERSITY 
Tomorrow is the next graduation ceremony and there will be ten children from 
Pondhu attending. Well done to Rylan, Adam, Alfie, Edwyn, Emily, Poppy, 
Vienna, Georgia, George and Lily for all the extra learning you do. 
 

PARENT’S FORUM 
Thank you to everyone who attended the Parent’s Forum yesterday. Changes 
to the way we do reading and spelling were explained. The spelling lists will be 
uploaded to our school website- click on the School Life tab and then the click 
on spelling the right hand side. The new reading initiative will start on Monday 
so please ask your child what is happening if you were unable to attend. The 
drugs and alcohol education summary document explained by Mrs Parekh 
yesterday is attached. If you would like to view these materials please contact 
Mrs Parekh. 
Changes to onsite parking were also announced yesterday. From Monday 
parking on the school site will be staff only. These changes have been made for 
safety reasons. You will still be able to drive in, around the roundabout, drop off 
in the drop off bay and continue back out 
of school. I would recommend parking in 
either the council car park, the car park 
behind Pondhu House or the Co-op 
carpark and walking into school. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Last week two classes achieved 99.3% attendance – so close to 
perfect attendance. Well done to Year 1 River Fal and Year 6 River 

Tamar.                                      Mrs D Tregellas    


